
TOWN OF CHESTER 

1786 KINGS HIGHWAY 

CHESTER, NEW YORK 

 

 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING  

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that the Town of Chester Town Board invites public 

comment on the project proposal(s) which are to be submitted to the Orange County 

Community Development Program.  A public hearing will be held on April 13, 2016 at 

7pm at Town Hall, Town of Chester, 1786 Kings Highway, Chester, New York  10918. 

The project being proposed is an interior improvement to the proposed senior citizens 

center in the amount of $250,000.00  The project proposals are due at the Orange County 

Office of Community Development on or before April 15, 2016.  This, and the proposals 

from other communities in the Orange Urban County Consortium, will be evaluated and 

rated, and those which will receive funding will be announced in October, 2016. 

 

By Order of the Town Board of the Town of Chester 

Dated: March 24, 2016 

Town of Chester 

 

 

Linda A. Zappala 

Town Clerk 

 


